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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 21, 2003

TO: Honorable Robert Puente, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3510 by Flores (Relating to the abolition of certain water control and improvement 
districts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would authorize the abolition and procedures for abolition of certain water control and 
improvement districts as long as particular criteria are met. The bill would take effect September 1, 
2003.

If the governing body of a municipality adopts an ordinance to abolish a water control and 
improvement district and is petitioned within a certain period of time by 10 percent of qualified voters 
not to abolish the district, and if the governing body does not vote to repeal the ordinance, the 
governing body would be required to hold an election regarding the issue. If the district is abolished, 
the municipality would assume the district's property and assets, and become responsible for providing 
the services the district had provided. Because of the criteria that must be met before a district may be 
abolished, and because property and assets from the district would be transferred to the municipality, 
the fiscal impact on the municipality would be insignificant.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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